
Bottorff, Thomas E 

4/6/2011 5:23:48 PM
'Peevey, Michael R.' (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Location of Burbank Airport Executive Service

Yes; he knows there continues to be questions about his own leadership and he expects to discuss it 
with you tomorrow.

You should also know that our view (the board's and officer team) is that Peter's departure would not 
serve the company well at this time. You're likely to hear that as well.

From: Peevey, Michael R. [mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 1:25 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject: RE: Location of Burbank Airport Executive Service

Thanks. See you've done another reorganization. The structural change probably makes sense—as a 
minimum. But, am not sure Keenan and Salas are the problems. Does Peter have a clue about what I 
want to
talk about tomorrow?

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Tue 4/5/2011 8:44 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Subject: Location of Burbank Airport Executive Service

Mike,
Here's the address where Peter can be dropped off after lunch.
Tom

Million Air Executive Air Service

@ Bob Hope/Burbank Airport

2800 N. Clybourn Avenue

Burbank, CA 91505

(818) 843-8311

SB GT&S 0296306
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